## Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

August 2022

Page 1

## Resident's Rights:

Each resident has the right to immediate access by any representative of the Secretary, United States Department of Health and Human Services; any official properly acting for the state; the resident's individual physician; the state long-term care ombudsman and (as appropriate) other state agencies entitled to visit with residents under federal or state law, members of the resident's immediate family or other relatives, and any entity or individual providing health, social, legal or other services to the resident, subject to the resident's right to deny or withdraw consent for such visits. Each resident has the right to receive others subject to reasonable restrictions and the resident's right to deny or withdraw consent for such visits.

If you have questions about this feel free to speak with Tracy Bruns RN BSN Administrator.



Keystone Care Center is looking to hire a full-time CNA for third shift. Third shift hours are 10p-6am. This position would include every other weekend. For more information please contact Lindsay Niebes, RN/Director of Nursing at 319-442-3234.

We are also still looking to hire someone to help with activities on the weekends and possibly some nights. Flexible hours please stop in apply or contact Amy Sparks, Activity Director at 319-442-3234





Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

**RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED** 

## UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- Due to the current COVID-19 rules and regulations please note that any visitors that come in the building must have a mask on and be screened in. Please ask staff if you have any questions. Thank you for your cooperation so that we can keep our residents safe and continue to have loved ones come in!
- At this time we can allow visitors to join in our group activities, however if you plan to attend please let
  us know ahead of time. You will have to sit with your loved one at least 6 feet away from any other
  residents. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

August 2022